

December 14, 2020

### THE CSA "GOOD TIDINGS" TREE



## ADD A NOTE TO THE "GOOD TIDINGS" TREE

Placed in the heart of Jameson Field this tree serves a bright spot for Sherborn residents heading into the New Year.

This tree holds wishes, good news and words of inspiration and hope from our community - that means you!

ADD YOUR NOTE TODAY!

### **DONATION DROP OFF DEADLINE**

# Thank you for so many wonderful gift donations!

Be sure to drop off unwrapped gift donations for **Project Just Because** at the collection bin in the Pine Hill School lobby this week.

Drop off deadline is Wednesday, December 16th.



### WHAT'S HAPPENING ON THE HILL?



## WINTER VACATION IS AROUND THE CORNER!!!

Thursday, December 24th-Friday, January 1st

School resumes Monday, January 4th



#### **WINTER FUNDRAISER**

We've hit our FIRST reward mark!!! Extra raffle tickets for all and thank you parents for donating \$5,600 thus far!

Let's keep it going!!

**Donate Now** 









NEED PINE HILL SCHWAG?

Get Shopping!

Ready to up your fashion game? We are here to help. The Pine Hill apparel store is up and running and FULL of gear that brings cheer.

**Go Shopping** 

**Still got more questions about the school year and updates?** DS has created an website dedicated to details and updates on the town's online learning - **#WeareDS Online** is a good resource for lingering queries.

**FOLLOW US** 

